
Butte County provides the information contained in this Guide as 
a service to the public, in order to inform, educate, and provide 
guidance regarding utility-scale solar energy. If you should have any 
comments, questions, or information to add regarding this subject, 
or are interested in pursuing a utility-scale solar facility project, 
staff with the Department of Development Services would be happy 
to assist you. Development Services Planning Division staff provide 
expert permitting assistance prior to project submittal and are 
available to advise you on all permit-related processes and questions.
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